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Dear Parent/Carer 

I hope that you are continuing to adjust to the new circumstances in which we find ourselves. Please 

remember that there is a wide range of remote learning activities linked to our website. Students in 

Years 7, 8 and 9 should be accessing their Learning Beyond the Classroom booklets and we hope that 

this work is proving to be stimulating for them and keeping them occupied. The feedback from you so 

far has been positive and I thank you for that.  

We recognise that the normal Easter break is going to be anything but normal and that students will 

need to be kept busy. To that end, I am asking students to photograph their work and send to 

remotelearning@holderness.academy to be entered into our competition for Year 7, 8 and 9. We have 

some fabulous prizes on offer and I will announce the winners after the Easter break. This is also the 

email address to use should students require further support with any work. 

We will continue to open the school for the children of key workers with no alternative childcare that 

have been allocated places and our vulnerable children over the Easter break. We will also be open, if 

required, on Good Friday and Easter Monday.  

As I have mentioned in previous correspondence, please try to keep perspective and we will get through 

this together. 

Yours faithfully 

 

Mr S Wilson 
Headteacher 

 

mailto:remotelearning@holderness.academy

